
The Jesuits are the Illuminati – Bill
Cooper

Milton William “Bill” Cooper was an American conspiracy researcher, radio
broadcaster, and author known for his 1991 book Behold a Pale Horse. I bought
a paperback copy of this book in Chicago in 1997. I consider Bill Cooper one
of my heroes. He’s a great American patriot who served in two branches of the
US military, the Air Force and then the Navy where he worked in Naval
Intelligence. He was killed by gunfire on November 05, 2001. I believe he was
purposely taken out by the ruling elite and died a martyr for his message.

This is from his radio broadcast The Hour of Our Time. He answers a question
from a telephone caller named Peter about the relationship of the Jesuit
Order with the Illuminati.

Transcript

Bill Cooper: Well we’re back, and I forgot your name if you even said it.

Peter: Peter.

Bill Cooper: Peter, okay!

Peter: All right my second question is that, we know that Adam Weishaupt was
originally from the Jesuit Order.

Bill Cooper: That’s correct.

Peter: But my question is is…

Bill Cooper: Where’s the Jesuit Order from?

Peter: Well, is it connected and controlled by the Illuminati, freemasonry,
or is it an arm of the Catholic Church?

Bill Cooper: Well, let me tell you how this happened. In Spain long before
Weishaupt was ever even born there was a branch of the Illuminati from the
Middle East called the Alumbrados. It means Illuminati. The head of the
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Alumbrados in Spain was a man named Ignatius Loyola who was arrested by the
Inquisition. And before they could torture him he used his influence with
very powerful people to beg an audience with the Pope. He was granted the
audience. He crawled in on his knees. When the door opened after this
audience, he walked out on his two feet with a piece of paper in his hand, a
Papal Bull, which gave him the authority to start a new order called the
Society of Jesus, the Jesuit Order. He was to be the head of this order, and
he was given dispensation and immunity from arrest or prosecution from all
governments, all authorities, all religious orders save one, the Pope
himself. To become the head of the Jesuit Order has become known as the Black
Pope. They wield tremendous power. They are Marxist in nature, practice
liberation theology, they have been involved in revolutions and disorder and
chaos and all kinds of things throughout the world. Does that answer your
question?

Peter: No, not exactly. Are they in compitition then with the Illuminati?

Bill Cooper: No, they are the Illuminati!

Peter: They are the Illuminati?

Bill Cooper: Absolutely.

Peter: Okay, that answers it. Thank you very much.

Bill Cooper: You’re welcome. And thank you for calling. That was a good
question.

“BEHOLD A PALE HORSE” – by Milton
William Cooper

Milton William “Bill” Cooper was an American conspiracy researcher, radio
broadcaster, and author known for his 1991 book Behold a Pale Horse, in which
he warned of multiple global conspiracies.
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